
 

 

December 19, 2023 
 
Walton-Verona Stakeholders: 
 
Typically, we finalize the school calendar for the upcoming school year in the fall/early winter. However, this 
year, the process of developing and approving our school calendar for the 2024-2025 school year has been 
delayed at my request.  
 
So, I wanted to provide the following information to all stakeholders: 

• The severity of our winter weather could delay work on the Intermediate School. With this in mind, I 
have delayed the development of our school calendar for the 2024-2025 school year to avoid 
potentially needing to postpone the start of the school year if the Intermediate School is not finished. 

• The process for developing/approving our school calendar for the 2024-2025 school year will begin in 
January. This process will likely conclude by mid-March. Once the calendar for the next school year is 
finalized, I will share it with all stakeholders. 
 

As always, please get in touch with me directly with any questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Dr. Matt Baker 
Superintendent 
 
 


